
 

Upcoming Events: 

November 11 -Veterans Day Recognition in the A.M. 

November 12 -Deacon Meeting 

November 18 -Baptism & Communion in the A.M. 

November 18  -Thanksgiving Praise Offering in the A.M. 

November 25 -Thanksgiving Praise Service in the P.M. 

 

Thanksgiving Offering: 

This year’s Thanksgiving Praise Offering will be used to help our 

church become a more “Welcoming Church”.  We want to refresh and 

enhance our twenty year old gallery. The enhancements will include 

more lighting, a central Guest Center, upgrading the furnishings, and 

proper signage throughout the entire building.  Will you pray with us 

and consider giving to this project? First impressions are important! 

We want to make everyone, including our visiting guests, feel welcome 

at Calvary. 

 

Thanksgiving Baskets: 

This year we will be filling Thanksgiving bags to hand out to those in 

our community that might not have a Thanksgiving meal otherwise. 

We've made it easy to do by providing you with a bag, an itemized list 

and an envelope to provide the money for the turkey. All you need to 

do is sign up, grab your Thanksgiving bag kit at the back table, pick up 

the items on the list, place $20 in the envelope provided and return the 

bag to the same table. You will have just supplied another family with 

a Thanksgiving meal! Also, due to storage issues, we will not accept 

any turkeys, only the funds to purchase them. We will be handing out 

bags today and next Sunday. We then need them returned by 

November 14th. So grab yours today and let’s get started spreading 

Thanksgiving around our community! We will be delivering them on 

Saturday, November 17 from 10 A.M. to 12 P.M. Any help delivering 

the bags on November 17 would be appreciated. If you have any 

questions about this great opportunity, please contact Kevin or Sonja 

Wallenbeck at 430-2173 or sonja.wallenbeck@gmail.com. 
 
Security Announcement: 

For the safety of our church, the high school doors on the south end 

will be locked on Sunday mornings starting on January 6, 2019. We 

thank you for your continued support as we strive to make CBC a safe 

place to worship. 

 

 

Worship Service 
Sunday, November 4, 2018 

 10:15 A.M. 
 

Announcements ............................................................... Video 

Welcome ................................................................ Pastor Mike 

Recognition of Guests ............................................ Pastor Mike 

Choir ................................................................. Patriot’s Prayer 

Prayer ..................................................................... Pastor Dan 

Hymn #601 ................................................. God of Our Fathers 

Hymn #592 .......................................... Soldiers of Christ, Arise 

Offering Prayer ..................................................... Jim Chrysler 

Offertory ....................................................... Jordan Walraven  

Congregational ............................................. Here I Stand 

Congregational ................................................ Complete in Thee 

*Children 1st - 3rd grade may leave 

for Children’s Church at this time. * 

Special Music ....................................................Michelle Bright 

Message ................................................................... Pastor Dan 
 

 

Through the Week: 

Sunday      4:45 P.M. -Choir & Orchestra Rehearsal 

  6:00 P.M.     -Evening Service with Pastor Dan  

     preaching through the Daily Bible 

    -Awana 

    -Youth Group 

    -Discovery Classes 

 

Deacon of the Week:   

Pray for our church treasurer, Jim Chrysler.  Along with being a 

deacon, Jim is an usher and serves on the finance committee. Jim and 

his wife Lisa have four children: Nathan, Jessica, Adam and Madeline. 

Jim and Lisa live in Hemlock.  
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Ushers Needed: 

Are you looking for an opportunity to serve at CBC? Please consider 

becoming an usher. Choose one of three groups who serve for one 

month, then have two months off. Talk to Lanny Jezowski, or one of 

our three group leaders Jay Lewis, Dan Matson or Jeff Gantzer. 

 

Safety and Security Team Announcement: 

For those interested in becoming part of CBC’s security team and/or 

medical team, the Safety Committee will be holding a meeting on 

November 18 in the Fireside Room after the morning service. If you are 

unable to attend this meeting, we will be holding another meeting on 

December 2 in the Fireside Room after the morning service. 

 

Church Election Results: 

The following are the results of the election held at the Quarterly 

Business Meeting on October 28: 

Michael Sellnow - Clerk  

Jim Chrysler - Treasurer  

Greg Ward - Moderator  

Ben DeGrow - Sunday School Superintendent 

Thomas Singletary - Day School Chairman 

Deacons elected for 2019-2020 are: 

Patrick Brown, Dave Dumont, Dan Forbes, Jeff Hunger, Doug Kelsey, 

Tom Singletary, and Ken Suitor 

Motions Passed: 

During the Quarterly Business Meeting on October 28, the following 

motions were passed by the congregation: 

1. A one-time gift of $1,000 for Evangelist Ben Everson to help with 

living expenses.  

2. A one-time gift of $1,000 for Joe Stinson, missionary to Ottawa, 

Canada, to go towards the purchase of a van. 

 

Lost & Found Tables: 

Lost and found items are available on tables outside the gym. This 

includes Bibles, kitchen dishes and anything else throughout the 

building.  More expensive items such as jewelry, watches or phones will 

be kept in the office. Please take only what belongs to you. 


